His Majesty King Salman bin Abdul
Aziz Al Saud
Office of His Majesty the King
Royal Court
Riyadh
SAUDI ARABIEN
Your Majesty,

Nassima al-Sada is a woman whom Saudi Arabia should take great pride in. Her lifelong journey has been one dedicated to the improvement of women’s freedoms and her vision of them being active members of an open, vibrant society.

In July 2018, the authorities arrested Nassima al-Sada and placed her in solitary confinement for one year. Today, she is still behind bars.

I respectfully call on you to release Ms. al-Sada and all other detained women human rights defenders, immediately and without conditions.

Yours sincerely,
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